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WIDA Kindergarten Screener 

Angela Correa has been scheduling individual screener times for students to administer the W-

APT screener assessment. This assessment is typically given at kindergarten registration in the 

Spring for any students whom might qualify for English Learner services based on the home 

language survey. We have been in contact with WIDA at the national level and they have 

developed a remote screener to be used if necessary. They are also working on providing a 

remote version of the ACCESS 2.0 assessment given January-March to all qualifying English 

Learners.  

Distance Learning Professional Development 

We are working on developing professional development on distance learning best practices for 

our teachers utilizing The Distance Learning Playbook by Fisher, Frey, and Hattie. It will focus 

primarily on setting up the online learning environment, teacher-student relationships from a 

distance, engaging tasks, and planning instructional units for distance learning.  

 

 

 

 

 


